Town of Stonington, CT
Stonington Harbor Management Commission
Special Meeting
March 05, 2013
2:00 PM
Stonington Borough Meeting Hall
FINAL MINUTES

1. CALLTO ORDER
SHMC Chair Peter Vermilya called the meeting to order at 2:10pm.
Present were Spike Lobdell and Dan Verdier representing the New England Science
and Sailing Foundation (NESS), and Jean Dixon, Jesse Diggs, and Peter Vermilya,
representing the Stonington Harbor Management Commission.

2. The sole item discussed at the meeting was the possible repurposing of the CT DEEP
Boating Infrastructure Grant funding, originally earmarked for construction of new
transient dockage at NESS's Stonington Harbor facility, toward some other purpose
of benefit to the public in Stonington Harbor. Several alternatives were discussed,
but no decisions were made, as no quorum of SHMC members was present.

3. ADJOURNMENT
The meeting was adjourned at 3:10pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Peter Vermilya, Chair

SHMC
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